
	 2017 brings many changes to the 
SCNBA.  We have added three new 
officers to the organization. We 
welcome in Allan Goya from Japan 
Trade league (Gardena Bowl), Jeri 
Ando from Monterey Park Nisei 
(AMF Beverly Lanes) and Jerry 
Armstrong from SFV Nisei league 
(Harley’s Valley Bowl). 

	 Allan will be filling the VP 
position, Jeri will be Treasurer and 
Jerry will be our Sergeant-At-Arms. 
	 Lynn Matsubara our previous VP 
has moved up into the Presidency 
position since Eric Yokoyama, our 
past President moved to Las Vegas 
this past Winter.  Lynne Tomita 
(Secretary) and Stacee Kosaka 

(Membership Coordinator) will 
remain in their current positions.  
Thank you to Jane Taguchi for 
her years of service as our past 
Treasurer.
	 Our new group looks forward 
to working together keeping this 
organization strong, growing and 
moving forward. 

New Officers Join the SCNBA

	 Harley’s Valley Bowl in Simi Valley hosted the SFV Nisei tournament for the second time. The tournament 
committee was very happy with the turnout this year and would like to thank those that attended. A total of 
$6,135 was awarded to the 5 different events! The results are posted online at SCNBA.com and checks have 
already been processed. Next year, we will be adding an additional mixed doubles squad so that you can change 
your partners and bowl twice!

Free bowling balls were raffled 
during each squad (2 donated 
from SCNBA and 3 donated from 
SFV Nisei).  Special thanks to 
Pro Zone Pro Shop, Steve Cook’s 
Bowling Supply and Storm.
Ball winners: 
Sr Singles – Lawrence Pena
Mixed Team – Gloria Weinberger
Men’s Team – Flavio Yamakawa
Mixed Doubles – Alyson Orosco
Singles – Randy Tomita

Thank you to Rusty Bryant from 
Pro Zone Pro Shop who donated 
two bowling bags to raffle.

Bag winners: 
Mixed Team – Matt Adalian
Mixed Dbls – Alan Yamanaka 

The SCNBA also awards a Bonus 
$50 for the overall tournament 
high game.  Congratulations: 
Kent Maruyama (Open Men 289)
L. Nakagawa (Open Women 289)
Everette Nishikawa (Sr Men 267)
Noriko Fukunaga (Sr Women 235)

We also held a free drawing 
to promote the SCNBA Vegas 
Championships. Bowlers who 
have never bowled in this event 

were eligible. The Vegas entry 
winners were: Kiyoko Watanabe, 
Coleman Thaxton, Stan Lim, Jerry 
Lam & Arlene Thaxton.

Each will receive a free entry into 
Team or Singles at the Nikkei 
Vegas Champs to be held this 
June at Suncoast ($35 value).
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2017 SCNBA EVENTS
Action Lanes 
SGV Nikkei Mixed

AMF Beverly LANES 
Monterey Park Nisei 
PPBC Nikkei Trios

AMF Carter Lanes 
Sansei Trios

Bruns Covina Bowl 
Covina Nisei

Fountain Bowl 
FV Nikkei Trios

Gardena Bowl 
Japan Trade  
Nisei Mixed Five  
Premiere @ Gardena 
Wed Nisei Mixed 4 
Friday Islanders

Gable House bowl 
Nisei Mixed Hdcp

HARLEy’s valley bowl 
SFV Nisei

Linbrook Bowl 
Anaheim Nisei Mixed 
Tozai Nikkei

palos verdes bowl 
Harbor City Nisei

Westminster LANES 
Niko Niko Trios

WINNETKA Bowl 
SFV CC Nikkei

Open Roll-Off 
Action Lanes (March 26)

SENIOR SINGLES 
Linbrook Bowl (April 30)

Nikkei Vegas 
Championships 
Suncoast Bowling Center 
(June 24-25)

Tournament of 
Champions 
AMF Beverly (July 22)

Singles 
Linbrook Bowl (August 6)

Holiday Doubles  
& CRAFT FAIR 
Location TBA 
(December 2)

Dates and locations are 
subject to change.

Other Nikkei bowling events 
are held throughout the year.   
Entry forms can be found at  
www.NikkeiBowling.com.

New Senior Event Coming this Spring 

	 You asked – we listened! 
At the Nikkei Officer’s 
Appreciation luncheon last year, 
many spoke up asking if there 
could more senior events.  The 
SCNBA event calendar is pretty 
full, but we were able to find some 

time in April to host a Senior 
Singles event. This event is open 
to women aged 50+ and men aged 
55+. The format is 3 games and 
we will award prize money in each 
division. Hopefully we get a great 
turnout. If we do, we will keep it 

in our tournament rotation. So, if 
you qualify for this event, come 
on out and bowl. We will have 
free coffee and donuts for all of 
the participants plus a FREE ball 
raffle as well! LINBROOK BOWL – 
SUNDAY, APRIL 30 at 11AM. 

2017-18 Season

	 The upcoming 2017-18 Winter 
season will bring a minor change 
to the way we verify averages. 
	 After August 1, 2017, our 
tournaments will be use the 
following parameters with our 
average verifications: 
“Winter averages established on a 
Sport or Challenge condition must 
be adjusted utilizing the USBC 
Average Adjustment Scale found 
on Bowl.com. The adjusted average 
must be used if it is the highest 
average.”  This change will only 
affect those that bowl in sport or 
modified sport leagues. 

SCNBA DLC Shirts

	 SCNBA has teamed up with 
Down Lane Clothing (DLC) to 
bring you custom bowling shirts 
branded to our organization. These 
shirts are constructed of 100% 
polyester moisture management/
anti-microbial performance fabric, 
and feature sublimated printing 
throughout. 
	 For a limited time, our great 
price is $48! Other competitor 
shirts start at $70 just for the base. 
Shirts are available in four styles; 
sizes: small–5XL; two color choices 
(purple or blue); three back options; 
and ladies or men’s fit styles.
	 Orders with payment are due 
by FEBRUARY 15.  Shirts will be 
bulk ordered and distributed at the 

SCNBA Open Roll-off tournament 
held March 26, 2017 at Action 
Lanes. Download the order form  
at SCNBA.com and order your 
custom shirt today!

AVERAGE RULE 
UPDATE FOR

NIKKEI LEAGUES


